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Dear parents 
 
Havilands Estate Agent boards - Summer Fayre 
 
Havilands estate agents have agreed to be our partner for our Summer fayre. This is how it 
works:  
 
1) You fill out your details on this form: Summer Fayre: Havilands boards) 
 (alternatively DM your class rep OR email your details to: gppsa@hotmail.co.uk) 
 
2) Havilands advertises our Summer Fayre on one of their boards outside your house. 
 
3) Havilands pays Grange Park per board displayed. 
 
We need as many volunteers as possible, so if you can host one of our Summer Fayre boards 
we'd love to hear from you. Please fill out the form below OR DM your class rep OR email 
your details to: gppsa@hotmail.co.uk  
 
Please see the attached flyer from Havilands for more information. 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
GPPSA 
 

         
 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfd8z8kNljr_9j1mK4I-gTDxNkNSrdEjMEWnFILpY68SbKcEQ/viewform?usp=header
mailto:gppsa@hotmail.co.uk

